[image: B9D1CF88][image: B9D1CF88]Year 2 Homework – 19th January 2024
	This Week:
This half term our literacy is based on the story Bog Baby which the children are thoroughly enjoying. This week the children have been learning about imperative verbs and using them in their writing. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In maths we have been focusing on money; recognising and counting coins and making different amounts.


	Reminders:
Friday 16th February – Half Term and February reports emailed out
Thursday 7th March – World Book Day (more information to follow)
w/c 11th March – Parents evening and book fair week
Thursday 28th March – Finish for Easter

	Reading
	Spelling
	Maths

	Please encourage your child to read their RWI book at least 3 times a week. This is really important to help develop your child’s fluency (speed of reading).


Please remember to send your child’s reading books into school on a Thursday!

	Below are the next set of star words, please help your child to learn them. 
Many thanks


	We have been focusing on money this half term. This week for homework we would like the children to practise recognising the different coins and counting different amounts up to £1.

In your child’s bag there is also a sheet for them to complete.  
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